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Comments: We do not support the development of the Holland Lake Lodge by POWDR. The locals of Montana

have had enough of expansion for the sake of out of staters who come into our small, local areas and get treated

like second class citizens by the "Elites Only" who arrive. We have plenty of places where these people can go

and "experience Montana" or whatever they think they're doing. My family homesteaded in Condon in the 1800's

and our family has been using this area for hunting, fishing, riding our horses into the Bob, and much more since

then. We know that these out of staters will want more "elite privileges" and the way of our life around here will

once again be changed. We vote NO.


